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Luke Christensen
fyi-requests-845-d68adc82 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Luke
Transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 2 May 2013 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

. ‘A copy of any work the NZTA has done on the Eastern Highway through Auckland’s eastern
suburbs (Glen Innes to CBD via Orakei Basin) since 2008.’

| emailed you on 6 May 2013 to advise that the NZTA has not considered an Eastern Highway for a
number of years, and asked you to refine your request. You replied to Auckland Transport on 17 May
2013 asking for a list of potential information that may meet your request so you could identify what
you were interested in.

Your request currently sits with the NZTA, however this letter is to advise you we are now transferring
it to Auckland Transport, as provided for under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

You will therefore receive further correspondence on your request from Auckland Transport. The time

limit for their response to you will be 20 working days from the date they receive our advice of the
transfer.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Martin
Manager, Official Information



